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As a result of the 2019 Parent Teacher Conferences conducted in September, the 
schools reported the following participation: 

Franklin Elementary -had 335 total parent conferences. 213 of 243 students 
represented during Parent Teacher Conferences for Kindergarten and 122 of 122 
Preschool students. 

Simpson Elementary- had 951 parents involved since the beginning of school. 477 
Parent Teacher conferences. 364 participated in the Grandparent breakfast and 
110 for the All Pro Dads event.   

Lincoln Elementary-had 854 parent/guardians participate in school events since 
the beginning of school.  335 total Parent Teacher conferences were conducted, 
244 attended the Grandparents breakfast, and 275 attended the Open House.  

Franklin-Simpson Middle School- had a total of 240 parent contacts. Team Honor 
met with 31 parents, Team Courage had 21 parent contacts, Team Hope made 62 
parent contacts, Team Integrity had 32 parent contacts, Team Respect had 39 
parent contacts, Team Perseverance had 34 parent contacts, Related Arts Team 
had 14, and Team Caring made 7 parent contacts.  

Franklin-Simpson High School-had a total of 144 Parent Teacher Conferences.  
Parent contact has been added to Weekly Overviews.  

Franklin Simpson-West Campus- had a total of 8 students represented in 
conferences. 

Total Parents Involved= 2,532 This is a decrease of 100 parent contacts from this 
same time last year. However, it is a huge increase from the spring conferences. 
As a district, we are making an intentional effort to find ways to involve more 
parents. We realize that engaging ALL stakeholders, especially our parents, will 
increase student achievement.  

 


